Powerstown Educate Together National School, Tyrrelstown, Dublin 15

PTA Update!

We collected some dates and events to keep in mind: 7th February: County photos: the school photographer will be coming to school and you will have the option to purchase the photos at a later date. 8th February: PTA is hosting a coffee morning for all parents – a great opportunity to connect and have a chat Clothes [...]



Read More

Student of the Week!

Well done to everyone who earned an award today for student of the week!



Read More

Rowan Class Update!

Rowan class have been busy this week learning some basic sewing skills. We were practicing threading the needle, using a running stitch on paper and then we used the running stitch on pieces of fabric. Some of the children even wanted to begin projects of their own and took fabric home. Rowan class are excited [...]



Read More

County Photos 7th February

Parents/Guardians, The school photographer will be coming to the school on Tuesday 7th February 2023. You will have the option to purchase the photos at a later date. If you do not want a photo of your child to be taken, please let your child's class teacher know. Alternatively, you can email info@powerstown.com or [...]

Read More

Arts & Crafts After School Club for Infants

Arts and Crafts for infants begins next Thursday 26th January from 1:10-2:00. Please see the Information below if you would like to sign your child up.



Read More

Heritage Week Next Week!

Dear Parents, Guardians and Grandparents, Next week (23rd – 27th of January) we will be celebrating heritage week in school! We are really looking forward to the week with a range of activities and visitors planned! We are eager to get parents/guardians and families involved. We would like to invite grandparents in for an interview and [...]



Important Memo From HSE

Parents/Guardians, Please see memo attached from the HSE regarding Flu Vaccine Walk In Clinics for children aged 2-17.

Read More

Homework Club After School Club!

Homework Club after school club starts for 1st – 6th class every Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. Information below if you would like to sign your child up.



Read More

Student of the Week!

Well done to everyone who earned an award at assembly last Friday!



Read More

PTA Update

Dear Parents & Guardians, PTA welcomes you back and we hope you had a fantastic time with your family over the holidays. As you saw the update from school, our Winter Fair was a big success raising almost 2K EUR that will help the school to build the outdoor play area. Thanks to all the [...]



Art Club After School Club

Art club is taking place for 1st-6th class every Monday from the 16th of January until the 27th of March. If you would like to explore drawing, painting, clay, printing, fabric and fibre and you would like a spot, you can bring in 40 euro in an envelope with your name and the teacher's name [...]



Read More

New Hedgerow in our School Garden

We have been working hard behind the scenes recently to plan and develop a stretch of hedgerow along the boundary of our school grounds. This week saw this finally come to fruition with 200 trees being planted on our school grounds. Local landscaper, horticulturist and avid gardener Andrew Craigie lended us his expertise in helping us [...]



Read More

Winter Fair Fundraising Amount Raised

A huge thank you to our school community and especially to our PTA and parent volunteers for all your efforts, attendance and fundraising during our Winter Fair and Art Exhibition. We raised an amazing €1,907.68! This money will go towards the cost of our outdoor learning and play areas. Thank you all for your continued [...]

School Closure 16th March

Parents/Guardians, Please note: School will be closed on the 16th of March for Primary Language Curriculum Training.



Read More

Meet our Amber Flag Committee

The Pieta Amber Flag Initiative recognises the individual efforts of primary schools to create healthy, inclusive environments that support and promote mental well-being. This is PETNS's Amber Flag Committee.



Read More

Update from The Green School Committee

In December our school came up with lots of slogans related to our Green Flag for Travel. Classes had the opportunity to vote for their favourite one and the winning slogan was announced this week. Congratulations to the Beech Class who came up with the winning slogan: Don't be a fool, walk to school! We will [...]



Read More

Wild Lights - Sensory Friendly Evening

Dublin Zoo and Wild Lights are doing a sensory friendly evening this Friday January 13th from 5pm to 8pm. More info here: www.dublinzoo.ie/sensory-friendly Sensory



Friendly Wild Lights Night Dublin Zoo is hosting a Sensory-Friendly evening on Friday 13th January to make the Wild Lights experience accessible for guests with sensory sensitivities, their families and groups. [...]

<u> Marathon Kids – The Final Mile!</u>

5th & 6th Classes completed their final mile today for Marathon Kids. Since it began the children have been taking part in 4 running sessions per week. The final mile was delayed in December due to the icy conditions but the children were fantastic today encouraging and supporting each other as they completed the final [...]



Read More

Update from The Alder Class

Before the break Alder Class were learning all about technology! We even became real life stop motion moviemakers! We made up stories about Technology in Our Lives in our groups. Then we created storyboards to help us film our videos. Then we filmed videos acting as directors, camera operators and actors. We then worked together [...]



Read More

Adult Education Classes

Powerstown ETNS is delighted to have the return of our FREE Adult classes (funded by ETB) with our much loved



tutors. Monday – English classes 11:30am –

1:30pm Starting Monday 9th January Crafts with Eleanor –

date to be confirmed Friday – Wellbeing & Personal

Development 9.30am – 11.30am – Starting Friday 20th

January These classes are a great [...]

Read More

Important Letter from HSE

Dear Parents/Guardians Please find attached memo from HSE for your information



Read More

After School Clubs - Term 2

Happy New Year to one and all. After school club registration will take place starting Monday 9th January, next week. The cost of the clubs are €40 each. We hope that your children are looking forward to some of the wonderful after school activities that will be starting back soon. If your child would like to join one of [...]



End of Term Assembly 2022

We had a fabulous end to the year today with our end of term Assembly. All our students, staff and many parents and friends joined us in Betania to celebrate the end of term. We had amazing performances by our school choir, conducted



by Linzi; our Maple class and also the Betania Choir, (which included [...]

Autism Class Applications for 2023-2024 accepted from 9/1/2023 – 3/2/2023

Please note our Autism Class Applications are open for 2023/2024 from 9/1/2023 – 3/2/2024. We have NO PLACES available for 2023/2024 school year at this time. All applications who meet Department of Education & NCSE criteria (below) can be added to our waiting list for 2023/2024 Diagnosis of Autism ICD 10 / DSM V Presentation [...]



Read More

To change your subscription, <u>click here</u>.



book Twitte



Facebook Twitter Youtube